
 

 

 

 

 

Consul-General's New Year Greeting  

 

Thank you for visiting the website of the Consulate General of Japan in 

Denver. 

I hope all of you had a nice Holiday season and New Year.  

 

I would like to thank you all for your support and cooperation in helping us 

to promote relations between Japan and the four states of Colorado, Utah, 

New Mexico, and Wyoming.  

This year, the United States will hold its elections including the 

Presidential Election and Japan will host the G7 Summit. 2016 will be a 

big year for politics in both countries, and our office will continue to work 

towards strengthening political, economic, security and cultural relations 

between Japan and all four states of Colorado, Utah, New Mexico, and 

Wyoming. 

 

We also aim to maintain excellence and further improve in providing 

consular services to Japanese nationals living in the Rocky Mountain 

region, and as a result would like to ask for your continued support and 

cooperation.  

 

Makoto Ito 

Consul General of Japan in Denver  

January, 2016 


